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Rock Creek Road in Paradise Valley  
May Have Two-Hour Delays, June 29 – July 8 

 
 
 Beginning June 29th  Forest Service Road 993 (Rock Creek South), located 35 miles 

south of Livingston, will be undergoing road improvements.  The maintenance work on the road 

will include ditch cleaning, culvert cleaning, replacement and repair, and installation of new 

culverts. Travelers could be delayed up to two hours.  After the drainage work is done, the road 

will be graded (depending on moisture) from the county junction to the Rock Creek South 

trailhead.  

The Forest Service does both grading and routine maintenance on a scheduled basis.  In 

2004, the Forest Service graded 50 miles of roads and completed 304 miles of routine 

maintenance. 

For further information, please contact Wendi Urie of the Livingston Ranger District at 

222-1892.    
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